
	considering French Immersion for Gr. 4?
Then please join us for an information evening to learn more about the program and how you can support your child.

	Tuesday, January 14, 2024
6:30
École Isabella Dicken

	We look forwarding to seeing you there and answering your questions about the program.

	



